From: Laura Eldershaw [mailto:laura.eldershaw87 @gmail.com]
Sent: Friday, July 21, 2023 5:16 AM

To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca>

Subject: New D.P Murphy gas station in Borden-Carleton.

Please do not allow this development in Borden on Dickie Road to happen. It will put the Cerettis Irving out of
Business and that is our grocery store for Borden-Carleton and surrounding areas.

This move is a terrible idea.



